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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 
We’re so glad that you are able to be here and worship with us today. 

If this is your first time to worship with us, we want to thank you for checking 
us out. It is our privilege to host you today, and it is our 
prayer that you will be blessed as a result of your visit! 

 For the past month, we have been considering the 
“One Another” commands in the New Testament each 
Sunday morning. The second maxim of our church’s  
mission statement is to UNITE PEOPLE TO ONE ANOTHER 
through spiritual formation and transparent relation-
ships. The Bible has much to say about the relationships 
we have with one another. In our study this morning, 
we’ll take a look at Ephesians 4 to learn more about 
how we are to tolerate one another! It should prove to 
be an interesting study! Hope to see you then! 

 Memorial Day has come and gone… public schools 
are out… now summer is officially upon us. We know 
that many of you will be vacationing over the next cou-
ple of months—so if you don’t mind, let us know when 
you’ll be gone so we won’t worry about you.  

 Now that the school year is over, it is also time for our 
students to “move on up” to the next level in their Bible study 
classes.  If you have a question about whether or 
not your child is ready to move up, please talk to 
their teacher or Pastor Derrick Bremer. This can 
be an exciting and intimidating time for your 
youngster. Please let us know if there is anything 
that we can do to help with this transition. 
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June 2, 2019 
  

MORNING WORSHIP 10:45 AM 

WELCOME & ANNOUCEMENTS  

“How Deep the Father’s Love For Us” 
“The Love of God”  
“All I Have Is Christ” 
“Jesus Paid It All” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“All I Have Is Christ”  
OFFERTORY  

EVENING SERVICE 6:00 PM 

KIDZ CHOIR/PRESCHOOL PRAISE  

TEMPLE STUDENT MINISTRIES  

ALPHA SIGMA SMALL GROUP (YOUNG ADULTS)  

  

CHRISTIAN SENIORS PICNIC 
Christian Seniors will be going to Hobbs 
State Park on June 6.  Everyone will 
meet at the church to leave at 11:00 
AM.  Bring your own picnic lunch and 
come for a fun day in beautiful sur-
roundings. In case of bad weather, the 
meeting will be at the church. 
 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE 
     We are in need of more volunteers who would be willing to work in the 

nursery during our services. Please sign the list in the Welcome Center.  
If you would be willing to help as a greeter, please see any of the pas-
toral staff or Elaine Simpson. 

 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL/MEGA SPORTS CAMP - JUNE 23-27 

T-Shirt orders are due today.  Check the information wall in the Wel-
come Center to see how you can help.  Forms to pre-register students, 
hand-outs  to invite your friends and the T-Shirt order form are all 
available in the Welcome Center. 

 

 

Announcements 



   

June 5  Summer Jam & TSM - 6:00 PM 
Adult Bible Studies - 6:30 PM 

June 6  Christian Seniors outing to Hobbs State Park - 11:00 AM 
Softball Game - 8:00 PM RSP #2 

June 13  Softball Games - 6 & 7 PM RSP #4 

June 14  TSM Hiking Trip  

June 16  Father’s Day 

June 17  BMAO Mission Rally - Eastside, Fayetteville - 6:00 PM 

June 20  Softball Games - 6 & 7 PM RSP #2 

June 22  WMA of the Ozarks - Fellowship, Bella Vista - 9:30 AM 

June 23-27  VBS - Mega Sport’s Camp 

June 30  5th Sunday Fellowship Meal 

   

   

   

   

Next Week’s Volunteers 

Today’s Volunteers 

Greeters James & Jerrese Fancher 

Children’s Church Seth Fulfer 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Jane Evans & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Derrick & Michelle Bremer 

  6:00 PM  Miriam Ketron & Volunteer 

Greeters Joyce White &  
June Satterfield 

Children’s Church Joy Estes 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Sharon Martin & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Gary & Brenda Townzen 

  6:00 PM  Patricia Poertner & Volunteer 

Deacon of the Month — Dean Horton 

If you know that you will not be available to serve, please 
make arrangements for someone to take your place. 

We are always looking for more individuals to serve  
as volunteers. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact one of the pastors or the church office. 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers 

May 26 Report  

General Fund $3201.00 

Attendance  

Bible Study 50 

Morning Worship 76 
Campground 

Worship 

21 

  

Upcoming Events 


